
 

You’re invited to a Congressional briefing on: 

The “Better Way” Tax Proposal: 

Implications for American Manufacturers 

  

July 13, 2016 

1:00 – 2:00 PM 

B-318 Rayburn 

  
The “Better Way” tax proposal seeks to overhaul the United States tax code. This plan supports 

American manufacturers by proposing a zero percent tax on exported products and allowing for 

immediate expensing of business investments. We hope you will join us to learn more about 

this plan and its potential implications for American manufacturers. 

  

Confirmed Speakers Include: 

  

Barbara Angus 

Chief Tax Counsel, House Committee on Ways and Means 

  

Douglas Holtz-Eakin 

President, American Action Forum 

  

Matthew Miller 

Vice President, Business Roundtable 

  

  

Please visit the Manufacturing Caucus website (http://housemanufacturingcaucus-

reed.house.gov/) and Facebook page (www.facebook.com/HouseMfgCaucus/) for updates and 

information about our continuing efforts to support American manufacturing. 


